Debra ThomEson

From: Marsha Sandhofer <tmsand93@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, October 6, 2024 6:15 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Skylark Park, LLC Land Purchase Application for a Public Benefit Purpose

| am writing in support of Skylark Park LLC's application to purchase land to build a subdivision in
Petersburg. | sympathize with those who oppose the idea due to the "not in my backyard" issue, but we
will never get anywhere in overcoming the housing crisis in Petersburg if we allow that kind of thinking to
prevent further development of affordable housing options. | think the proposed location is a good

one. Itis nottaking up valuable waterfront. Itis not taking up valuable industrial lots. Itis near an
existing residential area so things like bus routes, snow plowing, etc are already established in that
area.

Please vote to refer this request to the Planning Commission so they can do the job we have elected
them to do and so that the public has more chance to show their support.

Thank you,

Marsha Sandhofer

Resident of Petersburg for 46 years



